
Port Isaac Academy 
Friday 16th May 2025 

Dear Families, 

We’re almost at the May Half Term! It’s been a busy and exciting term so far, and we’re so proud of our wonderful students 
for all their hard work and enthusiasm. 

Year 6 Achievements: A special shoutout goes to our fantastic Year 6 cohort for their dedication and perseverance during this 
important time. We know how much effort they’ve put in, and we couldn’t be prouder! A big thank you also to the rest of the 
school community for being so supportive, especially when accommodating alternate breaktimes to help create a focused  
environment. Your kindness and teamwork truly make a difference. 

A heartfelt thank you to our families for their continued support during this period. We couldn’t have done it without you! 

Getting in Touch: If you need to reach out to the school, the best way is via the school’s email at piasecre-
tary@pia.celtrust.org, which is monitored daily. Alternatively, if you call the school number, you will be connected to a mem-
ber of the Carclaze School trust team, who will either contact us directly or forward your message. We aim to get back to you 
as soon as possible. 

Wraparound Care: Our Breakfast Club runs from 8 am daily, and After School Club is available until 5 pm every day. Please 
make sure to book in advance via ParentPay, as we allocate staff based on confirmed bookings. If no bookings are made, staff 
will not be assigned, and last-minute requests cannot be accommodated. 

Looking Ahead: Next week marks the final week before the May Half Term break. Please remember the Community Cohesion 
School Closure Day for the Royal Cornwall Show on Friday, 6th June. Additionally, we have two INSET Days scheduled for    
Friday, 20th June, and Monday, 23rd June. 

Wishing you a restful and enjoyable weekend, and we look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday! 

Warm wishes,  

Emma Williams  

Headteacher 



Port Isaac Academy 
 

Monday19th - Friday 23rd May 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 19th Whole School PE Kit Day School Whole School Your child needs to wear their PE 
Kit to school. 

Tuesday 20th Barton Hall Residential Parent 

Meeting 3pm– 3:30pm 

NSPCC Speak out Stay Safe Work-

shops in School 

School Hall 

 

School 

Parents and children 

attending Residential. 

Whole School      

Assembly, Dolphins 

and Seals Workshops. 

Attend meeting regarding Barton 

Hall Camp. 

Parent Letter sent home with de-

tails of session. 

Wednesday 

21st 

Whole School PE Kit Day School Whole School Your child needs to wear their PE 
Kit to school. 

Thursday 22nd     

Friday 23rd     

May Half Term 

Monday 2nd - Friday 6th June 

When Activity Location Who Parent Action 

Monday 2nd Year 6 meeting Miss Hocking from 
Sir James Smith School 

School Year 6  

Tuesday 3rd     

Wednesday 

4th 

Whole School Photograph School Whole School Smart uniform and cheesiest grins at 
the ready please. 

Thursday 5th     

Friday 6th Royal Cornwall Show– Community Cohesion Day– School Closed 



Congratulations to our certificate winners this week 

 
Stars of the 

Week 
English  

Stars 
Maths  
Stars 

Perfect   
Presentation 

Seals, Pups 

& Nippers 
Sonny Elsie Darcey Mo 

Puffins Jessica Olly Daisy Dahlia 

Dolphins All of Year 6 Florence Sid  

Attendance this week: Friday  9th May to Thursday 15th May 

This year so far... 


